
Due to the increase of positive COVID-19 cases in 

Karnes county, the Runge Public Library will close 

doors to the public until further notice.

Patrons may contact the library 
by phone at 239-4192

 or email rungepubliclibrary@yahoo.com
to check out books or other materials. 

Please use our online catalog to search for materials.
https://runge.biblionix.com

Materials will be available for pick up at the front door
 during normal operating hours.

Patrons may also bring papers to be faxed or copied to the front
door. We will take these items from you, and after faxing or copying,

return them to you at the front door.

Thank you for your understanding! 

Please feel free to contact the library with any questions or concerns.


